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OIAD-4134 

05 July 2024 

 

Jack Baines 

fyi-request-27171-xxxxxx x x@xxxxxx x x.xxx.org.nz  

 

Tēnā koe Jack 

 

Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 07 June 2024, in 

which you asked: 

 

[I would like to make a request for the architectural drawings for Mueller Hut (I noticed 

these have been provided on previous request however there were missing drawings 

(i.e. the floor plans) Plateau Hut and Centennial Hut.  This would be greatly 

appreciated] 

 

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 

We have listed the documents attached to this request below: 

 

Item Date Document description Decision 

1 2003 Mueller Hut Drawings Released in full, but only 
partly available – some 
drawings i.e. structural 
connection details could 
not be located on file. 

2 2005 Plateau Hut Drawings Released in full. 

 

3 1992 Centennial Hut Released in full 

 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and attached documents 

may be published on the Department’s website. 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 

 

 

Shan Baththana 

Director, Asset Management 

Department of Conservation 

Te Papa Atawhai 


